RECETTE] Q-2777

December 14, 2006 e 14 2008

CITY CLERK RACINE, Wi

To: Mayor Gary Becker
City Clerk
The Common Council

From: 1% District Alderman Keith Fair

Re: Joshua Glover Underground Railroad

The Historic Sixth Street Association in collaboration with the Burlington Museum and
other organizations throughout the city and county of Racine has been working on the
Joshua Glover Underground Railroad Project. The project consists of marking the historic
sites and the publication of materials consistent with the sites for tourism and educational
purposes. The project has been studied and researched for approximately three years and
it is appropriate at this time to implement the historic markers.

Would you please refer this communication to the Finance and Personnel Committee for
the consideration of $25,000 for the implement stage of the Joshua Glover Underground
Railroad Project? It is my belief that this is a historic moment in race relations in the city
and county of Racine and deserves our attention as a city. Thank you for your attention

and consideration in the preservation of history. If you have any questions please feel free

to give me a call.

Aldetman Keith Faif 1 Disiict Alderman




